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30 December 2012

 Announcements
We will continue to celebrate Christmas until Epiphany, 6th Jan. 
Please do not rush beyond the Coming of Christ and move to 
quickly to the “next thing.”  Linger and ponder a bit longer!

Please see the list of Poinsettias given in memory and/or honor. 
Thanks to Pat and Kelly for organizing this.  If you gave a 
poinsettia please feel free to take it home or give to one who 
would appreciate it.

THIS YEAR: Take a HIKE!  Tuesday Jan 1st let’s take a hike. 
Meet at the Church parking lot by 8:30 am.  We’ll leave the lot at 
8:45  to go to the Blue Ridge Parkway  @ rte 43 intersection 
Peaks of Otter. We will hike the Harkening Hill and Johnson 
Farm trails.  Total combined distance is less than 5 miles.  There 
are some strenuous sections, but overall the hike is of moderate 
difficulty.  We will have a break for a snack lunch, so pack a 
sandwich, and bring a water bottle per person. Supportive foot-
wear is recommended. We will also celebrate Communion at a 
point along the trail.  We will stop @ Gross’s orchard store on 
way back if you want to pick up fruit, cider, jams, jellies etc.

Our mid-week Bible Studies (Thursday – 10:30am and 7:00pm) 
will resume 10 January. Please join us at the time best for you.

 

  

Sermon Notes – John 1.1-4

Believing and not Seeing

           1.  Seed 

           2.  Spirit

           3.  Savior
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